
on WECA letterhead 
 

 
 
 
 
      June 7, 2019 
 
Dear WECA Members and other Residents:  
 
The Summer Meeting of the West End Citizens Association (WECA) will be held on 
Saturday, June 15, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. in the State Plaza Hotel, 2116 F Street NW, 
Washington, DC 20037.    
 
The featured speaker will be DC Attorney General Karl Racine.  Mr. Racine was DC’s 
first elected Attorney General.  He was sworn in in 2015 and was re-elected to a second 
term in 2018.   Previously, he was elected managing partner at Venable, LLP.  He was 
born in Haiti and received a B.A. at University of Pennsylvania and a JD from University 
of Virginia School of Law.   
 
Enclosed is a copy of the WECA’s 2-year (4/1/17-4/1/19) activities report to the DC 
Department of Consumer and Regulatory Affairs (DCRA).  
 
After the business portion of the meeting is completed, there will be a social hour with 
light refreshments during which you can meet and chat with other WECA member 
residents of our neighborhood. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, June 15th at 2:00 p.m. 
 
      Sincerely yours,  
 
      /s/ 
      Sara Maddux 
      President 
 
Enclosure 


